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UNITED QUILT GUILD  
MINUTES   

JUNE 7, 2016 SUBMITTED 
BY SECRETARY TINA 

SNOKE 
     President Judi Lemmon called 
the meeting to order at 8:00pm 
with minutes of our May meeting 
approved as read by Rita 
Kilpatrick and seconded by 
Margie Hoffmaster.  All were in 
favor, none opposed; the motion 
passed. 
     The treasurer's report from 
May was in error.  The correct 
beginning balance is $6,694.52.  
The corrected report was approved 
by Rita Kilpatrick and seconded 
by Joann Hamner.  All were in 
favor, none opposed; the motion 
passed.   
     Georgia Farmer informed 
Margie Hoffmaster of the name of 
a book that the Guild could 
purchase for the Library in 
memory of Robyn Winn. 
     Lois Dunn made a motion to 
adjourn the meeting; Geri 
Altomare seconded the motion.  
Meeting was adjourned. 
 OLD BUSINESS 
Serendipity Quilting is part of the 6th 
Annual Charming Quilt Shop Tour  
 

 
 
 
 
from August 25th through September 
3rd, 2016 

QUILT SHOW 
Our 2017 Quilt Show Co-Chair 
Coordinators Glenda Sharp and 
Kathy Brown presented four themes 
that were voted on.  "Color My 
World with Quilts" receiving 22 
Votes was chosen;  <"Our (my) 
Town" 5 votes; "Music to Our Eyes" 
1 vote; "Stepping Stones of Beautiful 
Quilts" 6 votes>.  A sign-up sheet 
was passed around again for show 
committees.  Volunteers are still 
needed. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Schedule of Workshops with Dee at 
the Salem Senior Housing Club 
House; 970 West Perry Street.  
Contact Dee Hart (330-628-3520) or 
Winnie Alek (330-337-8179). 
Smarti Marti Club 12pm - 4/5pm 
  June 12 
 July 10 
 August 14 
 September 18 
 October - skip 
 November 13 
 December 11 (possible) 
Jodi Barrows Sew Together  
 10am - 4pm 
 June 13 
 July 11 
 August 8 

 September 19 
 October - skip 
 November 14 
 December 12  

CHARITY QUILTS   
The next work day for Oncology 
quilts will be Saturday, June 25 at 
10:00am - 2/3pm at the Emmanuel 
Lutheran Church, 251 South 
Broadway, Salem. 
Lilian Morenz has been working 
on the Veterans quilts and showed 
us four large quilts she has 
completed.  Anyone interested is 
welcome to come to her home to 
help; she has extra machines so 
you don't have to bring one.  Call 
Lilian at 330-337-8144  

CHALLENGE QUILT 
Challenge Night was held from 
6:30pm to 8pm, June 7, 2016.  Many 
beautiful quilts were presented for 
our "It's All About Me" challenge.  
There were many nice items donated 
for the raffle.  More people bought 
tickets once we changed the 
distribution from 'random' to 'winners 
choice.'  We enjoyed a great feast of 
many wonderful food choices - 
THANK YOU LADIES!  The 
committees were "spot on" in 
fulfilling their responsibilities 
throughout the evening.  The quilt 
hanging crew had a few hard working 
volunteers; Thank you also to 
George, Cayla and Holly.  Clean up 
went well, thanks to everyone 
pitching in.  I applaud ALL of our 
guild members for making the 
evening Fun and Successful!!  ~Lynn 
Stiles 
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     Lois Dunn thanked everyone for 
all the wonderful foods and all the 
help in the kitchen. 
     Mystery quilts were also 
displayed. 

SECRET SISTER 
Rita Kilpatrick passed out Secret 
Sister gifts.  18 Sisters are 
participating.  Bring your wrapped 
gifts with your Secret Sister's name 
on it and give to Rita for distribution 
at each meeting. 

NEW BUSINESS 
The Salem Artisans Festival inquired 
about putting quilts in the Burchfield 
Museum on July 19. 
PUBLICATIONS & INFO 

Brenda Schmidt needs info for the 
Newsletter emailed to her ASAP, her 
email is lynbrenrr@yahoo.com 
Margie Hoffmaster is our 
Information Officer and will 
forward your written e-mail messages 
to members.   
margiehoff@yahoo.com 
Dee Hart is the Administrator for 
our guild Website and Ian Kilpatrick 
is our Webmaster. 

AQS BOOK ORDERS 
Colleen  VanLeeuwen is taking the 
book orders.  

JULY BIRTHDAYS 
Bev Billet  07-09 
Peggy Goff  07-11 
Betty Bailey  07-12 
Mary Durkin  07-12 
Barbara Ulbrich  07-13 
 

EVENTS CALENDAR 
Day Group The Day Group will meet at the 
Salem Presbyterian Church every 
other Friday 10am- 3pm. Contact 
Debbie Mangas at 234-567-4434 if 
interested. 
Charity Quilts - Oncology 
June 25, 2016 
Emmanuel Lutheran Church 
10:00 am - 2/3 pm 
Smarti Marti Club  
June 12, 2016 12 pm - 4pm 
Winnie's Club House 
Jodi Barrows Sew  
June 13, 2016 10am-4pm 
Winnie's Club House 
July 5, 2016 
UFO 10:00am 
Meeting 6:30pm  Program:  Demo Stations 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

UQG TREASURER'S REPORT 
May 1, 2016     CORRECTION 
Beginning Balance   $6,694.52 
Expenses: 
Felice Troutman program (120.00) 
   Total Expenses   ($  120.00) 
Balance         $6,574.52 
CORRECTION to May 1, 2016 
Newsletter Treasurer's report to show 
beginning balance $6,694.52 
June 1, 2015 
Beginning Balance         $6,574.52 
Expenses: 
Awards (Lynn Stiles)         (32.31) 
      ($190.00 cash awards) 
Supplies (Mary Durkin)     (97.66) 
Kitchen Supplies (Lois Dunn) 
         (116.98) 
Start Up Money       (240.00) 
     Total Expenses     ($    486.95) 
Income: 
Raffle           301.00 
Balance                         $ 6,388.57 
Total cost for Challenge Night 
$185.95 
Cash awards money from start up 
monies. 
Respectfully submitted by 
Barb Fink, Treasurer for United Quilt 
Guild 
 
 


